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CHICK-FIL-A   SPONSORED EVENT 
 

 

Join us for a Blood Drive with OneBlood on September 6th, 2022, 9AM - 6PM 

at Chick-fil-A Grandover Village (6025 W. Gate City Blvd. Greensboro, NC 

27407). 

 

All donors will receive a Cancer Awareness T-Shirt/socks and a $20 eGift 

Card! Plus, a wellness checkup including blood pressure, temperature, 

iron count, pulse and cholesterol screening! 

 

Appointments are encouraged, please visit : 

https://donor.oneblood.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/1207180  

to register! 

*ID Required.  

 
 

 

Annual Fall Litter Sweep 

 

Help Keep Jamestown Beautiful! 

Join the annual Fall Litter Sweep on Saturday, September 24th to help 

clean up. 

Wear long sleeve shirts and high top shoes to protect against unforeseen 

hazards.  Gloves, safety vests and bags will be  

provided to all participants. 

 

All participants will meet in the Food Lion 

Parking lot on Main Street at 9am.    

  

 RSVP to 336-454-1138    

 

 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdonor.oneblood.org%2Fdonor%2Fschedules%2Fdrive_schedule%2F1207180&data=05%7C01%7Csapple%40jamestown-nc.gov%7C61e2fb534ea9463b3de008da84615bd9%7C66abc765a74649a2a4c36554fb65317f%7C1%7C0%7C637967
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Pinecroft Sedgefield 

 

 

 

Fire Prevention Month is celebrated annually in October.  NFPA is celebrating the 

100th anniversary of Fire Prevention Week, which will be held October 9-15.  This 

years Fire Prevention Week campaign is “Fire won’t wait.  Plan your escape.”  This 

campaign works to educate everyone about simple, yet ,important actions they can 

take to keep themselves and those around them safe from home fires. 

Here’s some top safety tips: 

 Fire is Fast!  You could have less than 2 minutes to get out safely, once your 

smoke alarms sound. 

 Smoke alarms sense smoke well before you can, alerting you to danger. 

 Smoke alarms need to be in every bedroom, outside of the sleeping areas, and on 

each level of your home. 

 Knowing two ways out of every room is an important piece of your home fire es-

cape plan. 

 Choose an outside meeting place, that is a safe distance from your home  

     where everyone should meet. 

Jamestown Receives Grant For Park 
The Town of Jamestown has been awarded a  
Parks and Recreation Trust Fund grant in the amount of $215,205 for  
improvements at Jamestown Park.   
This amount will be matched by the Town for a total investment of 
$430,410.   
Many thanks to staff members Anna Hawryluk and  
Scott Coakley for their work in preparing this grant  
request.   
Additional information regarding this project will be shared soon.   
 

 



Town of Jamestown 

301 E Main St 

PO Box 848 

Jamestown, NC  27282 

Phone: 336-454-1138 

Fax: 336-886-3504 

E-mail: tsalyards@jamestown-nc.gov 

 

Tammy Salyards  Editor 

Upcoming Events 

September 2 6pm   Music In The Park  Wrenn Miller Park 

September 5   Town Hall Closed Holiday 

September 17 10-4pm  Village Fair              Mendenhall Homeplace 

September 20 6pm Town Council Meeting  Civic Center 

September 24 9am Litter Sweep                             Food Lion Parking Lot 

October 7 6pm Music In The Park Finale Wrenn Miller Park 

October 18 6pm Town Council Meeting  Civic Center 
We’re on the  Web! 
jamestown-nc.gov 

TOWN DIRECTORY 

 

Town Hall (Utility billing, Plan-

ning, Finance) 

       (336) 454-1138 

 

Water and Sewer Emergency 

      (336) 454-1218 

 

Jamestown Park 

       (336) 454-4912 

 

Fire Department 

       (336) 454-3473 

 

Sheriff’s Department (non-

emergency) (336) 641-6691 
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If you wish to subscribe  or to submit your community event email  

Tammy Salyards @ tsalyards@jamestown-nc.gov 

Copies available upon request at Town Hall  

Jamestown Park Golf Course  

Jamestown Park Golf Course operating hours: 

Monday 9:30am—7:00pm 

Tuesday—Sunday  7:30am—7:00pm  

 

The Grill is open for service Wednesday —Sunday from  

10 am—4pm. 

Rentals for events at the Club House Mendenhall room  are 

available for daytime and evening events.  

For reservations call 336.454.4912. 

Questions Asked and Answered 

 When will loose leaf collection begin for Fall ? 

The leaf truck will roll on Tuesday, October 25th and run through February. 

Prior to October 25th all loose leaves and trimmings must be bagged in a 
clear  plastic bag and placed at the curb for pick-up. 

 

 Will Recycle be picked up on Labor Day? 

Yes, place your container at the curb by 7am on  

Monday, September 5th and it will be emptied.   
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